
I am truly honored to be a recipient of the 11th ACVVC scholarship. I will be a sophomore at the University of Rhode Island in the fall and this scholarship will help relieve me and my family from some of stress for tuition expenses. I am also encouraged to continue my success with pursuing a degree in biotechnology and plant sciences. My family is very proud of me for receiving this scholarship. This also means so much to my grandfather especially to be able to honor him as well as all other veterans who served in Vietnam. I would like to thank the 11th Armored Cavalry’s Veterans of Vietnam and Cambodia scholarship committee for this generous opportunity.  
Hailey Maher granddaughter of Robert Maher, 398th Trans., KIA dedicated to Terrence Edward Ledden, Air Cav Trp., 9/5/1969
